From: Eleen willmot: [ N EEME
Sent: 01 February 2019 13:50
To: ranning [N

Subject: Recent Dartmouth Park tree application comments 01/02/19

Dear Tree Officers and planners,

List 513

2019/0197/T. 48 Croftdown Rd. No objection to previous reduction points as is a very large
tree in small garden.

Thank you and best wishes,
Eileen



